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The club’s AGM was held on Thursday 3rd November at the Swan Pool.


Subscriptions for 2012 are £30 new full members, £20 renewals, £5 Social members, 


and £10 juniors.  A renewal form is attached with this newsletter


Officers for 2011/12 are   Chairman – Jane Smith, Treasurer – Carol Mathews, 


                        Publicity Officer – Simon van de Crommert, Secretary – Terry Penny.


The London Marathon Ballot was won By Fay Brigginshaw with Gerald Johnson as the reserve entrant.





Results since last newsletter





5 members competed in the Abingdon Marathon.  Results were Mark Rookley   03:45:22, Gerry Johnson 03:49:03, Carol Mathews 03:55:53, Sue Rookley 04:02:46,


Gary Kelly 04:06:19





Simon van de Crommert: Bananaman race Milton Keynes Sunday 2 October 2011 finished 28 out of 327 runners and Caught 8 of the 10 “bananas” Time: 43:33





New Forest ½ marathon:  Rachel Ball 2.25.26 an excellent result.


New Forest full marathon; Jane Smith 3.50.13 (2nd Vet lady), Gary Kelly 4.45.44





Well done to everyone





      





MK Parks & Run The last run of the year starts from Woughton Playing fields on Sunday December 4th at 10 am and it offers 10k, 5k and 2k options.


Check with Terry (07963 043220) to find out who is going to run.  












































Weekend Runs


Jane is organizing a Sunday run on 20th November, but I have no details as yet. 









































Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in January 2012. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 23rd  December 2011.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�











Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in July 2011. 


Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 24th June 2011.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�














